Sultanate of Oman
Ministry of Health

Directorate General of Pharmaceutical Affairs
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Circular No. ~ ¥/2019

2 Ly -05-1440 H
3, -01-2019
TO

ALL PRIVATE DRUG STORES &
LOCAL PHARMACEUTICAL MANUFACTURERS

After Compliments,

Sub: Re-registration of pharmaceutical products

This is to inform you that starting from 1.3.2019, all re-registration submissions must not
include variations and a no change declaration letter should be submitted along with the
application. If there were any changes took place on the product, the company must submit a
separate variation application as a sequence regardless of whether the product was re-registered

or still under re-registration.

Yours faithfully

AS
/ Dr. Mohammed Hamdan Al Rubaie
DIRECTOR GENERAL
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